NELSONAARDIMAN

HEALTHCARE LAWYERS

Calling All Providers: Recent Legal Changes
Telehealth Practitioners Need to Know

With the passage of the California Telehealth Advancement Act of 2011, more providers and patients will have the
opportunity to benefit from telehealth. This FREE MCLE-approved webinar will discuss the advantages offered by
telehealth while also identifying ways to reduce legal risks. Specifically, the webinar will address:

Recent telehealth legislation

Licensure

Reimbursement: Public & Private Payers
Prescribing of medication

HIPAA

Telehealth Technology

Additionally, this webinar will address some of the legal obstacles facing telemedicine expansion and discuss what
state and federal governments are doing to overcome these hurdles.

This webinar will take place on June 15, 2012 from 11:00 am — 12:00 pm PST. There is no cost for the webinar,
however registration is required.
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